
 
 

NOTICE 
TECHNICAL AMENDMENTS TO THE FEES AND CHARGES BY-LAW 

 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (1) - Tuesday, October 5, 2021 

 
On October 5, 2021, the City of Vaughan Committee of the Whole will consider and receive input from 
the public on a staff report to make technical amendments to different by-laws, including the confirmation 
of AMPs late payment and vehicle information fees in the Fees & Charges By-law. Proposed 
amendments to the Fees & Charges By-law include: 

1. confirmation of fees for late payment of administrative monetary penalties for 2021 and 2022; 
and 

2. confirmation of vehicle information fees for 2021 and 2022;  
 
 

The public is invited to provide comments with respect to this matter at the meeting: 
 

DATE & TIME OF LIVE STREAM HEARING: 
 

Tuesday, October 5, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. 
 

As a result of COVID-19, Vaughan City Hall and all other City facilities are closed to the public at this 
time. 

A live stream of the meeting is available at Vaughan.ca/LiveCouncil. 
 

Please submit written comments by mail or email to: 
City of Vaughan 

Office of the City Clerk 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON 

L6A 1T1 
 

clerks@vaughan.ca 
 

To make an electronic deputation at the meeting please contact the Office at the City Clerk at 
clerks@vaughan.ca or Access Vaughan 905-832-2281. 

 
Written comments or requests to make a deputation must be received by noon on the last business 

day before the meeting 
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The agenda for this meeting will be available on the City’s website at vaughan.ca. If approved by 
Committee, the proposed amendments will be presented for adoption at the Council meeting of 
Wednesday, October 20, 2021 at 1 p.m. 

 
For additional information, please contact Kristina Palayeva by email at kristina.palayeva@vaughan.ca or 
by phone at 905-832-2281, ext. 8721. 

TODD COLES 
City Clerk 
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